MEMORANDUM

TO: Cape Elizabeth Town Council
FROM: Ordinance Committee
DATE: March 1, 2017
SUBJECT:  Accessory Structures Amendment

The Town Council referred to the Ordinance Committee the following recommendation
from the Planning Board:

BE IT ORDERED that, based on the information reviewed and the facts
presented, the Planning Board does not recommend amendments to the
Zoning Ordinance related to the use of accessory structures for overnight
accommodations.

At the February 16, 2017 meeting, the Ordinance Committee briefly discussed the
impetus for revisiting accessory structures and voted 3-0 to recommend acceptance of
the Planning Board recommendation.



